Please help Clifton Springs petition the US Postal Service to have a new stamp issued in 2017 to celebrate the 100th Anniversary of the Founding of Occupational Therapy at Clifton Springs by George E. Barton & Friends!

Frederick L. Gifford, Historian

It takes over a year to have a new stamp approved, so we must act now. Please sign the petition below and send it to:

The Citizens Stamp Advisory Committee 475 L'Enfant SW – Room 3300 Washington, DC 20260-3501

I (we) hereby request that the US Postal Service issue a commemorative stamp in 2017 to celebrate the 100th Anniversary of the Founding of Occupational Therapy!

Signed:	
Address:	
-	

